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From: Adenuga Olasunkanmi <sunnewtoninc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2010 2:14 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

dear secretary,
it is in my own best interest and the interest of my fellow retail forex traders to lend my voice to the

propose regulation of retail forex, I strongly believe that in today's business world, justice, equity and fairness
should be paramount on our minds, and also that every traders should have exclusive right to his/her own freedom,
this freedom will have been grossly violated if the propose regulation is carried out, this will not be in the best
interest of the majority of forex traders who just not long ago have the privileged to trade in the forex market,
whatever is good for the goose is also go for the gander, going on with the implementation of this regulation will be
tantamount to ceding the exclusive right to trade forex to the big financial institutions, who has benefited
immensely from it, it is my own opinion that through proper education, any desired result can be achieved and not
through this proposed regulation. PLEASE STOP THE REGULATION.

THANKS

ADENUGA OLASUNKANMI



